
 

 
 

Our ref: CHINTON/NOV 

1st October 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Patient 

 
NHS Cambridgeshire & Peterborough 

Gemini House 
Bartholomew's Walk 

Cambridgeshire Business Park 
Angel Drove, Ely 
Cambridgeshire 

CB7 4EA 
T: 03 300 571 030 

E: cpicb.primarycare@nhs.net 

 

Subject: Cherry Hinton & Brookfields Medical Centre, 4 Fisher's Lane, Cherry Hinton, 
Cambridge, CB1 9HR. 

 

We are writing to you to advise that from 1 October 2023, GP services at your surgery will be delivered 
under a new provider, Cambs GP Network. 

 

Your GP practice will stay open, and you will continue to be able to access NHS services from 
your surgery in the usual way. Dr Bhogal and Dr Kobes are planning to stay working at the 
practice along with the rest of the practice team. 

 
Cambs GP Network are working alongside the practice team to ensure a smooth handover of services 
from the current provider. Please continue to contact the practice as you do now and attend any future 
appointments booked. 

 
Cambs GP Network Limited is a CQC registered healthcare provider. They are an experienced 
provider of NHS GP services. For more information about Cambs GP Network please visit Cambs GP 
Network | Cambridge | GP Federation | CGPN 

 
 

If you have any specific questions, please contact the practice team on 01223 652221. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dawn Jones 
Associate Director Primary Care Contracts & Enabling 
NHS Cambridgeshire & Peterborough 
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Integrated Care System 
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